
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Barbara Deyulio. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, April 22, 2024 9:17 AM 
'Barbara Deyulio' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/22/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02199-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Barbara Deyulio <bkdey@comcast.net> 
Sent: Sunday, April 21, 2024 1:19 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Here I am two years later writing another letter to you urging the denial of EU's application for certification for its 
proposed central sewer. The reasons are still the same. 
1. The majority of the islanders don't want it as we do not need sewer. 

2. EU has no experience in installing sewers 3. I am on a fixed income and having to pay for sewers would be a financial 
hardship. 
4. Our island was severely damaged during Hurricane Ian. Many of us are still trying to recover our lives and our homes. 
5. We experience a lot of power outages here. Sewers would cause sewage backups. 
6. There is only one access/exit to our island, the barge. The lines to get on and off the barge have been very long. 
Sometimes it takes at least an hour because of all the contractors working on hurricane damage. Adding sewer 
equipment to these lines would be a nightmare. 
I could go on and on, but the above reasons are enough for you to deny this application. 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Deyulio 
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Full time resident of Don Pedro Island for 26 years Sent from my iPhone 




